M Gma i| Kathie Ridge <kathie.ridge@berea.kyschools.us>

Fwd: Boys Basketball Post Christmas Trip 2024

1 message

Kelly Caldwell <kelly.caldwell@berea.kyschools.us> Sun, Apr 14, 2024 at 10:50 AM
To: Kathie Ridge <kathie.ridge@berea.kyschools.us>, Diane Hatchett <diane.hatchett@berea.kyschools.us>, Christine Knight
<christine.knight@berea.kyschools.us>

Also, below is a second proposal from Mr. Fields. If possible, can we add this to the Board Agenda as well? Otherwise, we
could push to May if needed.

Have a great day!
Kelly

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Eric Fields <eric.fields@berea.kyschools.us>
Date: Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 3:07 PM

Subject: Boys Basketball Post Christmas Trip 2024

To: Kelly Caldwell <kelly.caldwell@berea.kyschools.us>

Ms Caldwell,

The Boys Basketball team would like to request a trip to the Gatlinburg Winter Classic on December 26-28, in Gatlinburg,
TN. The area of Gatlinburg offers access to stunning views of the Smoky Mountains, a great history of Smoky Mountain
National Park, as well as various historic sites around the area. This trip would allow our students an exceptional trip
outside of the state. We will need a bus and bus driver for this trip. We would leave on the 26th and return on the 28th.

If there is anything | need to add please let me know. Thanks!

Eric Fields

Special Education Teacher

Head Coach Berea Men's Basketball

"True leadership must be for the benefit of the followers, not to enrich the leader." - John Maxwell

Kelly K. Caldwell, Principal 9-12
Berea Community School

1 Pirate Pkwy, Berea, KY 40403
859-986-4911
kelly.caldwell@berea.kyschools.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This e-mail and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain confidential information.
Do not read this e-mail if you are not the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone at 859-986-4911, and destroy the
original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner.
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